
8. Legislative Update.

Staff: Lindsey Nakano, Senior FPPC Legislative Counsel. The Commission will review and discuss potential sponsored and other legislation. The

Commission may provide direction to staff regarding the same.

Legislative Update

1. Ryan Abusaa - San Francisco Ethics Commission says:

May 15, 2025 at 10:29 am 

Dear Members of the Fair Political Practices Commission:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on your ongoing legislative work.

Considering AB-775 (Fong) has been placed on Suspense in the Assembly Appropriations Committee, the San Francisco Ethics Commission is hopeful that

your office will continue work on this legislative effort to improve behested payment reporting. Creating a set schedule for behested payment disclosures and

moving to electronic filing, with the option to file through either the FPPC or a local filing officer, would be a great improvement to the current reporting

process. Our office will continue to monitor and work on this issue and hope the FPPC does the same, as reforms to the Form 803 process would benefit fil‐

ers, filing officers, and the general public alike.

Thank you.
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